
 

Welcome Home Ministries 

Our tenth and eleventh recovery residences were Christmas presents for eight 
men in December 2023. These two residences (photo above) have a total of  four 
apartments with two bedrooms in each apartment (eight additional recovery 
beds) for graduates of  our entry level congregate living recovery program. 
These wonderful gifts were made possible, because of  the generosity of  an 
“Angel Investor” who purchased the properties with the understanding that in 
September 2024, WHM will purchase these properties from the “Angel 
Investor.”   

There is no doubt that we will achieve this important goal through faith in God, 
that He will provide — as He has done for nearly 32 years of  ministry at  
Welcome Home Ministries — through the faithful financial support of  our 
many friends and supporters.  When you give to Welcome Home Ministries, you 
provide the financial resources necessary to sustain our ministry for 85 residents 
in recovery at any given time…  We anticipate serving approximately 250 men 
in eleven recovery residences in 2024. 

Since 1992, approximately 3,000 souls have received recovery support services 
for substance use disorder at Welcome Home Ministries.  Men, whose lives were 
shattered by the darkness and degradation of  alcohol and drug addictions, have 
found hope, healing, and spiritual wholeness at Welcome Home Ministries.   

Thank you for your continuing financial support!  Please make your check 
payable to Welcome Home Ministries and mail it in the return envelope, today; 
or visit our website at www.welcomehomeemin.org to make an on-line 
contribution to Welcome Home Ministries.  THANK YOU!!! 

Our Mission:   
“To Enter Worlds of Brokenness in Order That All Might  

Experience Wholeness in Jesus Christ”
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A Ministry of Hope, Healing & Wholeness 
Many of  our residents have experienced homelessness, and/or have been 
incarcerated as a result of  criminal activities involving their substance abuse, or 
opioid use disorders.  They often  come to WHM with only the clothes on their 
backs and shoes on their feet, and have  many hurdles to overcome during their 
journey in recovery. These hurdles often include physical, or mental health 
conditions, a criminal history, no driver’s license, and low skills development… It 
is one thing to offer “supportive housing;” it is another thing altogether to 
provide Recovery Houses that are “safe, healthy, family-like  substance free living 
environments that support individuals in recovery from addiction.” (Best Practices for Recovery 
Housing — Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration). 
Welcome Home Ministries provides an alcohol and drug recovery support 
ministry that encourages participants to reach long-term sobriety, self-
sustainability, spiritual wholeness, and improved physical and mental health… 
Thank you for continuing your unwavering support! 

Please make your check payable to
Welcome Home Ministries

P.O. Box 100183
Nashville, TN 37224

 www.welcomehomemin.org  
WHM Office

615-309-7087 
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with  
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TN Dept. of  Mental Health & Substance Abuse Services  

Welcome Home Ministries is grateful for the 
financial support of  the TN Dept. of  Mental 
Health and Substance Abuse Services!  Mr. 
Neru Gobin is the Director of  Housing and 
Homeless Services.  Mr. Melvin Smith is the 
Assistant Director of  Treatment and 
Recovery Services.  Thank you, Neru and 
Melvin, for the TDMHSAS’ support! 


